
Minutes from the Commission Meeting held on 

July 16, 1990 

The Englewood Board of Commissioners met in called session on July 16, 1990 at 8:30 
a.m. concerning the bids on the gas line to the packing house.  Two bids were then 
opened:  Jess Quinn for $2.80 per linear foot, Webb Plumbing for $2.85 per linear 
foot.  Commissioner Long then asked if it would not be closer going around the old 
road.  It was the consensus of those present  that it would but that easements would 
have to be obtained to cross the lots in the Brown Hill Subdivision.  Commissioners 
present were Armstrong, Cass, Conner, Brown, and Long. 

A motion was then made by Cass to accept the lowest bid of Jess Quinn for $2.80 per 
linear foot.  The motion was seconded by Long.  All ayes. 

With a motion by Armstrong, a second by Long, and all voting aye, the meeting was 
adjourned.  All ayes. 

________________________                                                   C. A. 
Goodin                                
Mayor                                                                                               Recorder 

 


